Dear Cedewey,

Thank you for your comment. It is important that society knows
there are many of us incarcerated who have addressed our crime-
generative attitudes and behaviors, and are becoming better
people. Many of us use our prison sentence as a student would use
their time at university, prison institutions have become 1like
college campuses and cells are our study halls where we
contemplate solutions to the many social ills affecting our

communities and youth.

There are two Bills that are being sponsored in the New York
States's Assembly & Senate, that would expand Work Release to
include violent offenders. These Bills are A.8961, sponsored by
Assemblyman J. Aubury; Cosponsors; Stevenson, Roberts and
Kavanagh; and $.5920, sponsored by Senator Montgomery.

If you would like to join the campaign to expand Work Release, Ask

people to call or write to the above mentioned legislators at:

Assemblyman Jeffrion L. Aubry 98-09 Northern blvd. Corona New

York 11368. (718) 457-3615

Senator Velmanette Montgomery 30 Third Ave. Brooklyn New York

11217. 11th Floor, Room 1100. (718) 643-6140

Thank You for your support and I look forward to hearing more from

you.

Bruce Bryant



